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End of summer BBQ at Lukestone Care Home

We were excited to hold an end of summer BBQ for our residents, relatives and staff recently here at Lukestone Care Home.

Our colourful bunting came out and we turned our garden space into an impressive party pad!

We had burgers, sausages and a salad buffet on offer, as well as a range of fruit juices to keep everyone happy.

The weather was very kind to us and it was wonderful to see so many friends and family enjoying the sociable atmosphere.

The summer may be coming to an end - but it was truly a 'sunshine' day for us all at Lukestone!
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